
 

Influenza (also known as “flu”) is a contagious respiratory illness caused 

by influenza viruses. It can cause mild to severe illness, and at times can 
lead to death. The best way to prevent the flu is by getting a flu vaccine 
each year.  

 

 
     

 
 

 
   

            
 

 

 
 

 
                                                                       

 
 

Get Your Flu Shot 

Everyone 6 months and Older    
should get an annual flu vaccine 
 

Harnett County 
Health Department 

 

Walk-in Clinic/ No Appointment Needed 
Monday-Friday 8:00 -11:30a.m. & 1:00-4:30pm 

* Please bring all insurance information, including Medicare and 
Medicaid.  Some adults and children may qualify to receive the 
flu shot at no cost. 

For more information:  Harnett County Health Department 
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Blvd Lillington  

910-893-7550 •www.harnett.org/health 


